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During the 2014-2015 school year, Finley Road’s SIC and families led the forefront of school support in a mighty way.  Over 30 fathers, grandfathers, and 

uncles signed up to serve as WATCH D.O.G.S. on campus throughout the year.  Through their presence on campus and their involvement with our students, the 

degree to which our students adhere to the school wide behavior plan was vastly improved.  All FRES students were ecstatic to see the dads on the playground 

at recess and always were excited to share a favorite book with the dads. 

Parents of Finley Road students also became involved in Parenting Partners, a cohort-style program that discusses strategies for supporting students to 

reach their optimal learning abilities and strengthening the at-home relationships for that support.  Our staff and parents facilitated two groups who successfully 

completed the program.  We are eager and excited about facilitating more sessions this coming year!   

We need you!  If you are interested in becoming a part of the SIC at Finley Road, please contact rcamp@rhmail.org or 803.981.1280.        
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